7.3.2 Plan of Action for 2022-23

The year 2022-23 heralded the arrival of ‘student-centric learning’. This shift in focus from
teacher to the learner has made it necessary for all of us to adopt and adapt to this new format.
The IQAC will therefore redirect its efforts towards framing of syllabi in the CBCS format
keeping in mind the LOCF format as suggested by the UGC. Departments will be guided
towards this achievement through holding seminars and workshops. Enhancement of skills is
another key issue which will be addressed through incremental growth of certificate courses in
the skill sector with an aim to nurture employable citizens of tomorrow. The College is
committed to create a research culture amongst its students and faculty. To streamline the
efforts in this direction, a research committee will be formed which will work towards the
framing of policies and guidelines related to research, doctoral degree, plagiarism, and the like.
Departments will also be urged to initiate community outreach programs extensively as theses
will promote holistic development of students and help them become responsible citizens. In
concurrence with this, the IQAC will encourage and promote ‘green initiatives’ amongst all
faculty and students, in diverse sectors.



